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Autumn  EYFS  
 

Year 1 
 
Why do people 
like to be beside 
the seaside? 

Year 2  
 
Why do people 
like to be beside 
the seaside? 

 Year 3 
What can we 
find out from 
a map? 
 
 
World Cup 
Transition 
End of Year 
Performance 
Summer Fair 

Year 4  
What can we 
find out from 
a map?  
 
 
World Cup 
Transition 
End of Year 
Performance 
Summer Fair 

Year 5 
 
What makes 
Yorkshire 
special? 

 

Year 6  
 
What makes 
Yorkshire 
special? 
 

 

Focus half 
term 
Geograph
y 
 

  

 Geography 

Locational 

Knowledge 

 

I can name the four 
countries in the 
United Kingdom 
and locate them on 
a map. 
 
Place Knowledge 
I can explain where 
I live and tell 
someone my 
address. 
 
Human and 
Physical 
I can explain how 
the weather 
changes 
throughout the 

Geography 
 

Place Knowledge 
 
I can say what I like 
and do not like 
about a different 
place. 
 
Human and 
Physical 
I can describe the 
key features of a 
place  using words 
like beach, coast, 
forest, hill, 
mountain, ocean, 
valley. 
I can explain how 
jobs may be 
different in other 
locations. 

What can we find 
out from a map?   

 
I can locate the 
world’s countries 
using maps. 

I can recognise a 
region in the UK. 

I can observe, 
measure and 
record using 
sketch maps, 
plans, graphs and 
digital technology. 
 
I can start to use 
grid references on 
a map. 
 
I can use an atlas 
by using the index 
to find places. 

I can locate the 
topic of 
cancer/Capricorn, 
equator, northern 
and southern 
hemisphere. 
 
I can name and 
locate some of 
the main islands 
that surround the 
UK 
 
I can find at least 
six cities in the UK 
on a map 
I can plan a 
journey to a place 
in England. 
 
I can observe, 
measure and 

Place knowledge 
 
I can plan a 
journey to a 
place in another 
part of the world, 
taking account of 
distance and 
time 
 
I can recognise 
and discuss 
features of a 
region the UK 
and European 
country 

Place knowledge 
 
 
I can talk about 
different regions 
in the UK, Europe 
and North and 
South America. 
 

I can explain how 
a location fits into 
its wider 
geographical 
location with 
reference to 
human and 
economical 
features. 
 
I can use fieldwork 

to observe, 
measure, record 



year and name the 
seasons. 
 
Geographical skills 
I can use aerial 
photos to recognise 
basic human and 
physical features 
and use and 
construct a basic 
key.  
 
I can use simple 
fieldwork, 
observational skills 
and human and 
physical features to 
study the school 
and surrounding 
area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I can explain how an 
area has been spoilt 
or improved and 
give my reasons. 
 
Geographical skills 
I can use simple 
fieldwork, 
observational skills 
and human and 
physical features to 
study the geography 
of the school and its 
grounds and the key 
human and physical 
features of its 
surrounding 
environment.  
 
I can use aerial 
photographs and 
plan perspectives to 
recognise 
landmarks and basic 
human and physical 
features; devise a 
simple map; and 
construct basic key 
symbols.  

record using 
sketch maps, 
plans, graphs and 
digital technology 
with increasing 
skill.  
 
I can use grid 
references on a 
map. 
 
I can use an atlas 
more confidently 
by using the 
index to find 
places. 

and present the 
human and 

physical features 
in the local area, 
using a range if 

methods including 
sketch maps, 

plans and graphs 
and digital 

technologies. 

PE  ATHLETICS 

- Run at different 
speeds  
- Take part in a relay 
activity with 
guidance 
- Jump into and out 
or areas from a 
standing position 

ATHLETICS 

- Run at different 
speeds 
- Jump accurately 
in/out of areas from 
a standing position 
- Take part in a relay 
activity 

Athletics/Tennis/OA
A 

- Demonstrate good 
running, jumping 
and throwing skills  
- Cooperate when 
working in small 
groups to meet 
challenges 

Athletics/Tennis/
OAA 

- Demonstrate 
running, jumping 
and throwing skills 
in simple 
challenges 

Athletics/OAA 
 

- Solve some of 
the problems set 
in familiar 
environments 
- Take on roles 
given to them 

Athletics/OAA 
 

- Solve some of the 
problems set in 
familiar 
environments 
- Take on numerous 
roles given to them 



- Throw a variety of 
objects 
 
- Change directions 
while running at 
different paces 
- Make up and 
repeat a short 
sequence of jumps 
- Link running and 
jumping with fluency 
and control 
- Throw a variety of 
objects using 
different techniques 
 
- Run at a slower 
pace for a longer 
distance 
- Throw accurately, 
with control over 
greater distance 
- Make up and teach 
others a series of 
linked jumps 

- Throw a variety of 
objects using 
different techniques 
 
- Run at fast, med, 
slow speeds, 
changing direction & 
speed 
- Make up and repeat 
a series of linked 
jumps 
- Link running & 
jumping with fluency, 
control & consistency 
- Throw a variety of 
objects changing 
action for distance 
 
- Show greater 
difference between 
slow & fast speeds 
- Throw accurately 
and greater distances 
- Start at a medium 
pace for longer 
distance 
- Show consistency, 
control and accuracy 
throwing at a target 

- Show control 
when using a range 
of running, jumping 
& throwing actions 
- Recognise and 
describe different 
athletic techniques 
 
- Throw with 
increased accuracy 
and power to a 
target 
- Understand and 
demonstrate the 
difference between 
sprinting and 
running for 
sustained periods 
- Perform different 
roles in group 
activities 
- Know and 
demonstrate a 
range of throwing 
techniques 
- Perform a range of 
jumps, showing 
consistent 
techniques and 
sometimes using a 
short run up 
- Compare and 
contrast 
performances using 
accurate vocab 
 
- Demonstrate good 
technique, accuracy 
and consistency in a 
wide range of 
running, jumping & 
throwing 

- Cooperate when 
working in small 
groups 
- Show control 
when using 
running, jumping 
& throwing actions 
- Recognise 
different athletic 
techniques 
 
- Understand and 
demonstrate the 
difference 
between sprinting 
and running 
- Throw with 
accuracy and 
power to a target 
- Know and 
demonstrate 
throwing 
techniques 
- Show consistent 
technique when 
jumping from a 
short run 
 Demonstrate good 
technique, 
accuracy and 
consistency in a 
wide range of 
running, jumping 
& throwing 
- Explain why 
particular activities 
are used as a 
warm up 
- Organise small 
groups events 
– Compare & 
contrast 

- Work 
cooperatively to 
put strategies and 
solution into 
action 
- Recognise and 
describe when a 
solution has been 
successful 
 
- Choose and 
perform skills and 
strategies 
effectively 
- Plan, implement 
and adapt 
strategies as 
necessary 
- Find solutions to 
problems and 
challenges 
- Identify what 
they do well and 
suggest ways to 
improve 
 
- Work confidently 
in familiar and 
changing 
environments 
- Take a leading 
role when working 
with others 
- Understand 
clearly the nature 
of a challenge or 
problems and 
what they want to 
achieve 
- Devise a range of 
solutions to 

- Work 
cooperatively to 
put strategies and 
solution into action 
- Recognise and 
describe when a 
solution has been 
successful 
 
- Choose and 
perform skills and 
strategies 
effectively 
- Plan, implement 
and refine 
strategies as 
necessary 
- Find solutions to a 
number of 
problems and 
challenges 
- Identify what they 
do well and suggest 
ways to improve 
 
- Work confidently 
in familiar and 
changing 
environments 
- Take a leading role 
when working with 
others 
- Understand 
clearly the nature 
of a challenge or 
problems and what 
they want to 
achieve 
- Devise a range of 
solutions to 
problems and 
challenges 



- Explain why 
particular activities 
are used in a warm 
up 
- Organise small 
groups events, 
making sure all 
members have a 
role to play 
- Suggest how 
performances could 
be improved 
 
OAA 
- Complete simple 
tasks with support 
& guidance 
- Recognise 
alternative 
approaches when 
others suggest them 
- Follow other 
people’s plans and 
approaches 
- Cooperate in 
putting activities 
into place 
 
- Use 
maps/diagrams to 
orientate around a 
simple course 
- Identify parts of 
the work that were 
successful 
 
- Move through 
familiar and less 
familiar 
environments 

performances, 
suggesting 
improvements 

 
OAA 
 Complete simple 
tasks with support 
& guidance 
- Recognise 
alternative 
approaches when 
others suggest 
them 
- Follow other 
people’s plans and 
approaches 
- Cooperate in 
putting activities 
into place and help 
prepare 
 
- Use 
maps/diagrams to 
orientate around a 
course 
- Identify parts of 
the work that were 
successful or not 
- Start to plan 
sensible response 
to physical 
challenges 
- Respond to 
feedback on how 
to go about work 
differently 
 
- Move confidently 
through familiar 
and less familiar 
environments 

problems and 
challenges 
- Take the lead 
when planning to 
improve 
weaknesses 

- Take the lead 
when planning to 
improve 
weaknesses 



- Identify strengths 
and weaknesses in 
approaches 
- Show initiative 
when working in a 
group 
- Suggest alternative 
solutions 

- Identify strengths 
and weaknesses in 
approaches 
- Use and adapt 
their skills as the 
situation demands 
- Suggest 
alternative 
solutions as well as 
ways to use them 
 

Science   PLANTS 
 
I can identify and name 
a variety of common 
wild and garden plants, 
including deciduous 
and evergreen trees. 
(y1) 
I can identify and 
describe the basic 
structure of a variety of 
common flowering 
plants, including trees.  
(y1) I can observe and 
describe how seeds and 
bulbs grow into mature 
plants. (y2)  
I can find out and 
describe how plants 
need water, light and a 
suitable temperature to 
grow and stay healthy. 
(y2) 
 
SEASONAL 
CHANGE 
 
I can observe changes 
across the four 
seasons. (y1)  
I can observe and 
describe weather 
associated with the 

PLANTS 
 

I can identify and name 
a variety of common 
wild and garden plants, 
including deciduous and 
evergreen trees. (y1) 
I can identify and 
describe the basic 
structure of a variety of 
common flowering 
plants, including trees.  
(y1) I can observe and 
describe how seeds and 
bulbs grow into mature 
plants. (y2)  
I can find out and 
describe how plants 
need water, light and a 
suitable temperature to 
grow and stay healthy. 
(y2) 
 
SEASONAL 
CHANGE 
 

I can observe changes 
across the four seasons. 
(y1)  
I can observe and 
describe weather 
associated with the 

Animals Including 
Humans 
 identify that animals, 
including humans, need the 
right types and amount of 
nutrition, and that they 
cannot make their own 
food; they get nutrition 
from what they eat  
identify 
that humans and some 
other animals have  
skeletons 
and muscles for support, 
protection 
Pupils 
should be introduced to the 
main body parts associated 
with the digestive 
system, for example, 
mouth, tongue, teeth, 
oesophagus, stomach and 
small and 
large intestine and explore 
questions  
that help 
them to understand their 
special functions. 
Pupils 
might work scientifically by: 
comparing the teeth of 
carnivores and herbivores, 
and suggesting reasons for 
differences; finding out 
what damages teeth and 
how 
to look after them. They 
might  
draw and 

 Evolution and 
Inheritance 
 
Pupils should study and 
raise questions about 
their local environment 
throughout the year. They 
should observe life-cycle 
changes in a variety of 
living things, for example, 
plants in the vegetable 
garden or flower border, 
and animals in the local  
environment. They should 
find out about the work of 
naturalists and animal 
behaviourists, for 
example, David 
Attenborough and Jane 
Goodall. Pupils should 
find out about different 
types of reproduction, 
including sexual and 
asexual reproduction in  
plants, and sexual 
reproduction in animals. 
Pupils might work 
scientifically by: observing 
and comparing the life 
cycles of plants and 
animals in their local 
environment with other 
plants and animals 
around the world (in the 
rainforest, in the oceans, 
in desert areas and in 
prehistoric times), asking  
pertinent questions and 
suggesting reasons for 
similarities and 

Evolution and 
Inheritance 
 
Pupils should study and 
raise questions about their 
local environment 
throughout the year. They 
should observe life-cycle 
changes in a variety of living 
things, for example, plants 
in the vegetable garden or 
flower border, and animals 
in the local  
environment. They should 
find out about the work of 
naturalists and animal 
behaviourists, for example, 
David Attenborough and 
Jane Goodall. Pupils should 
find out about different 
types of reproduction, 
including sexual and asexual 
reproduction in  
plants, and sexual 
reproduction in animals. 
Pupils might work 
scientifically by: observing 
and comparing the life 
cycles of plants and animals 
in their local environment 
with other plants and 
animals around the world 
(in the rainforest, in the 
oceans, in desert areas and 
in prehistoric times), asking  
pertinent questions and 
suggesting reasons for 
similarities and differences. 
They might try to grow new 
plants from different parts 



seasons and how day 
length varies. (y1) 
data to help answer 
questions. 

seasons and how day 
length varies. (y1) 
data to help answer 
questions. 

discuss their ideas about the 
digestive system and 
compare them with models 
or 
images. 

differences. They might 
try to grow new plants 
from different parts of the 
parent plant, for example, 
seeds, stem and root 
cuttings, tubers, bulbs. 
They might observe 
changes in an animal  
over a period of time (for 
example, by hatching and 
rearing chicks), comparing 
how different animals 
reproduce and grow 

of the parent plant, for 
example, seeds, stem and 
root cuttings, tubers, bulbs. 
They might observe 
changes in an animal  
over a period of time (for 
example, by hatching and 
rearing chicks), comparing 
how different animals 
reproduce and grow 

Art   DAVID UTTING / 

DAVID HOCKNEY 

COASTLINE ART 

PAINTING 

 

 

Draw a 
representation that is 
recognisable  
 
Mix paint to make 
some secondary 
colours 
 
Use 2 different sized 
brushes to paint a 
picture 
 
Ask questions and 
give opinions about 
artists’ work 

DAVID UTTING / 

DAVID HOCKNEY 

COASTLINE ART 

PAINTING 

 

Use a viewfinder to 
focus on a specific 
part 
 
Mix paint to create all 
secondary colours 
 
Select appropriate 
colours to paint things 
 
Use a range of 
different sized 
brushes to paint 
different sized things 
Suggest how artists 
have used 
colour/pattern/shape 

Printing and 
drawing - Minibeast 
prints  
 
Use different grades 
of pencil to shade 
and show different 
tones and textures 
 
Use sketches to 
produce a final 
piece 
 
Select own method 
to create desired 
printing outcome 

 

Printing and 
drawing - 
Minibeast prints 
 
Use marks and 
lines to show 
texture with 
confidence and 
increasing 
independence 
 
Use line, tone, 
shape and colour 
to represent 
figures and forms 
in movement 
 
Print onto different 
materials using at 
least 4 colours 

Henry Moore 
 

Use recyclable, 
natural and man-
made materials to 
create 3D models 
 
Research the work 
of an artists and 
use this to 
replicate a style 

Henry Moore 
 

Independently use a 
range of materials, 
textures and skills to 
create desired 
effect and justify 
choices 
 
Explain about own 
style of work and 
explain how it has 
been influenced by 
a famous artist 

PHSE        

ICT  INFORMATION 
TECHNOLOGY 
I can create digital 
content 

INFORMATION 
TECHNOLOGY 
I can organise digital 
content 

Digimaps  - 
reference & drawing 
own versions of 
maps - manipulating 

Digimaps  
reference & drawing 
own versions of 
maps - 

Podcast - 

blogging 

Podcast - blogging 

 



I can store digital 
content 
I can retrieve digital 
content 
I can use a website 
I can use a camera 
I can record sound 
and playback 

I can retrieve and 
manipulate digital 
content 
I can navigate the web 
to complete simple 
searches 

images. Adding 
photographs from 
Stanley MArsh   

manipulating 
images. Adding 
photographs from 
Stanley Marsh 

 

I can create a 

document in 

different 

applications.  

I can save a 

document in a 

specific location 

in different 

applications. 

I can open a 

document in 

different 

applications,  

I know when to 

create, save and 

open and can 

use them 

correctly 

I can create a 

document in 

different 

applications.  

I can save a 

document in a 

specific location in 

different 

applications. 

I can open a 

document in 

different 

applications,  

I know when to 

create, save and 

open and can use 

them correctly 

 

 

Music   Jellyfish Jellyfish Composing lyrics to 

a known tune 

Composing lyrics to 

a known tune 

Bucket drumming 

To play 

accompaniments 

with control and 

accuracy. 

To read and 

understand time 

signatures.  

To follow 

instructions on how 

and when to play 

an instrument. 

To play a rhythm 

Bucket drumming 

To play 

accompaniments 

with control and 

accuracy. 

To read and 

understand time 

signatures.  

To follow 

instructions on how 

and when to play an 

instrument. 

To play a rhythm 



using staff notation 

and recognise the 

symbol for a 

crotchet rest. 

To read and 
understand 
dynamics. 
 
To perform as a 
group with an 
awareness of 
others. 
 
To take the lead in 
a performance. 

using staff notation 

and recognise the 

symbol for a 

crotchet rest. 

To read and 
understand 
dynamics. 
 
To perform as a 
group with an 
awareness of 
others. 
 
To take the lead in a 
performance. 

        

Visit / 
Enrichme
nt 
activities.   

 Trip to coast Trip to coast Stanley Marsh  Stanley Marsh Trip to Ilkley Trip to Ilkley 

 


